
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
We are writing to you as a family impacted by the proposed changes to the 
curfew hours at Sydney International Airport. 
 
We believe that the draft report of Sydney Airport Master plan to 2039 is 
outrageous. The fact that residents were only given 24 hrs notice to attend. I 
wonder if the 24hr notice was deliberate so that the push to get rid of the 
curfew and cap on aircraft movement. Airlines have managed with the curfew 
time as they are. The current system works fine so why should it change. 
 
Currently the flight path is tolerable as we know we do get respite from the 
noise from time to time. Although reasonably acceptable now the level of 
concern would increase considerably if longer operating hours were 
permitted. So, to have to planes overhead 24/7 would no doubt be 
detrimental to our health and overall quality of life with high levels of noise 
and air pollution.  
 
Over the years numerous studies by various organisations have been 
undertaken which confirm our concerns.  
 
Please take into consideration our plight. 
 
Regards 
Louise & James Simpson 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


